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TO: Mr. Don Wadsworth oate:  July 14, 1976

FROM: D. C. Cowart PLACE:  Lease Development Sec.
' A’Jl; Controller Department
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In accordance with our recent understanding concerning the maximum amounts chargeable to
Brookhaven and Amoco under terms of the contract between Broockhaven 0il Company and

El Paso (successor to San Juan Production Company) dated November 27, 1951, we are billing
the Brookhaven Com. A No. 2A PC-MV dually completed well on the maximum for each formation.
You will recall that there is no agreement for a maximum amcunt for this dual completion

and we agree to bill om the basis of two separate wells.

We do understand that future negotiations with Brookhaven may render this decision
invalid at which time it may be necessary to rebill, based upon the results of the

renegotiation. 7Lﬁé”
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